
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON DRAFT IDP AND BUDGET 2020/2021 
 

Notice is hereby given that the following items was tabled by Council on 25 March 2020 
and are now open for inspection: 

 Municipal Draft Budget 
 Draft Integrated Development Plan (IDP) 

The above mentioned documents are available on all social media platforms and the 
Kannaland website: 

Due to the CONVID 19 Virus pandemic and the country being placed under lockdown by 
the President based on the National Disaster  act, there will be no public meetings during 
the national lockdown, residents are encouraged to please use emails ( 
pumezo@kannaland.gov.za / tertia@kannaland.gov.za), social media platform 
(Kannaland Facebook) and the Municipal website (www.kannaland.gov.za) or comments 
to be placed in boxes at shops in the wards, to take part in the decisions of council and 
comment on the draft Budget and draft IDP documents. 

We are of means that communities are still afforded the best opportunity as may be 
practical, having regard to the circumstances, to participate in the affairs of the 
municipality. 

 

Comments on the above documentation must be submitted for the attention of the 
Municipal Manager by 30 April 2020. Comments must be clearly marked: BUDGET 2020-
2021 and IDP 2020/2021.  
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